

Billingshurst Primary School Headteacher: Helen Williamson BSc (Hons) MA

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RE Tel: 01403 782789 Fax: 01403 783124

e-mail: office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk website: www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk

9th December 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Clubs for the Spring Term 2020

Please find attached a timetable for the clubs on offer for the Spring Term. Clubs will start the week beginning **Monday 13th January 2020.**

Please use the Parents Evening online booking system to book your place directly for all free clubs and Table Tennis; these are the ones **not** highlighted on the timetable. For all clubs run by outside providers, highlighted on the timetable, please book directly with the organiser following the instructions on the relevant flyer which are here on the website. **Please pay attention to the end date for each club as they don't all end the same week.**

KS2 Singing Club: All 51 children signed up for the O2 concert will be automatically re-enrolled for the Spring Term.

Wednesday morning Dance Club: Children will automatically be re-enrolled on this class because they are working towards a performance in the Spring Term. There will be an opportunity for new children to join the club in the Summer Term.

The parents evening system will be live for bookings from **7.30 am on Tuesday 10th December.** Please visit https://billingshurst.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book a club place for your child. You can also access this from our website.

To ensure the safety of your child registers are taken for all clubs, so please inform the office if your child is absent for any reason. Please also ensure that children are collected promptly at the end of the club.

If you need another copy of this letter it will be available on the website under Menu/News/Letters Home or from the office.

Yours faithfully

Helen Williamson Headteacher

Oller Williamom















